
 

Project news 

 7th July 2022  

Noosa Parade corridor upgrade, Noosa Heads 
Stage 1 nearing completion 
 
Stage 1 of the Noosa Parade corridor upgrade 
between Munna Point Bridge and Lagoona Drive 
is nearing completion and Stage 2 through to 
Ravenwood Drive is well underway. Stage 3 
between Ravenwood Drive and the Garth Prowd 
Bridge will start in mid-July. This phased 
approach is being adopted in order to minimise 
the impact to the construction schedule of a 
higher-than-average level of rainfall during the 
first half of 2022.  
 

On-street parking changes 
As Stage 3 commences, on-street parking bays 
along Noosa Parade between Ravenwood Drive 
and Garth Prowd Bridge will be used as 
temporary traffic lanes while the works are 
underway in the median island. The parking 
bays in this area will be removed during the 
week starting 11 July 2022. 
 
If you usually park a vehicle or boat trailer in this 
section of Noosa Parade, you will need to make 
alternate arrangements while construction is 
underway. Vehicles in the work zone will be 
towed.   
 

Vegetation removal  
From mid-July, vegetation in the median and 
road reserve will be removed and a more 
appropriate selection of trees and shrubs will be 
planted. The enhanced landscaping will increase 
shade and visual appeal along the corridor. 
 

Pre-construction surveys 
Pre-construction property condition surveys will 
be conducted on some properties in Stage 3.  
 

 
This is to get an accurate record of the condition 
of notable structures near construction work. A 
representative of AusDilaps, who is completing 
the surveys on behalf of Bellwether, will contact 
residents directly at the end of July. 
 
Traffic and property impacts  
Motorists are reminded to drive to the changed 
conditions, follow signage, and allow additional 
travel time. Short-term lane closures may also 
be required while work is underway, with traffic 
control to direct traffic. For the safety of workers 
near live traffic, all motorists are reminded to 
adhere to the reduced speed limit.  
 
Properties along Noosa Parade will experience 
some disruptions during driveway demolition 
and construction. Bellwether contractors will 
contact impacted residents before work starts to 
inform them of the timing of work and make 
alternative arrangements as required. 
   

Sign up for project information 
To stay up to date on construction activities via project 
news service:  

• scan the QR code to go to the project  
webpage  

• enter your details at the “subscribe to  
updates” section 

 

Contact us 
Email:   mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  

(Subject line: Noosa Parade Corridor Upgrade) 
Phone:   Project Liaison Officer  0402 506 757 

Project Manager   5329 6500   

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au


 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Noosa Parade corridor upgrade, Noosa Heads 


